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organisation  

a PeakCare 

Member? 

 

 

 You can check by visiting 

PeakCare’s website  

– peakcare.org.au –  

where all our Member 

organisations are listed. 

If your organisation is not listed, read the 

advice provided about how to apply for 

membership. 

https://peakcare.org.au/about-us/our-members/


 

Is YOUR organisation a PeakCare Member? 

Visit PeakCare’s website – peakcare.org.au – to find out how your organisation can apply for membership. 

Becoming a Member 

PeakCare Members receive the following benefits: 

• Opportunities to participate in roundtable meetings and other consultation processes about topical policy, 

program or practice issues 

• Access to information, research, submissions and reports produced, commissioned and/or distributed by 

PeakCare 

• Discounted (or free) attendance at PeakCare training, symposiums, workshops and other events 

• Access to a range of other discounted (or free) services, resources and products periodically made 

available to PeakCare Members and Supporters 

• Free advertising and promotion of job vacancies, events and news via our website, weekly eNews and 

social media 

• Membership of the Child and Family Welfare Association of Australia 

• Voting rights at Members’ meetings and the Annual General Meeting, and the opportunity to stand for 

election to the Board (subject to certain conditions) 

• Most importantly, the opportunity to play their parts in collectively supporting the important work of 

PeakCare. 

Member benefits 

Individuals or other entities (such as consultancy services or private businesses) that support PeakCare’s policy 

platform relating to the safety and well-being of children, young people and their families may register as 

PeakCare Supporters. Supporters enjoy similar benefits to our Members apart from voting rights and eligibility 

to stand for election to the Board. 

Supporter benefits 

Join PeakCare and support the innovative work we do in partnership with, and 

on behalf of, the child protection sector. Your investment helps us to maintain 

a robust and impartial voice in seeking continuous improvements to child 

protection policy, programs and practice that is well-informed by research and 

the knowledge and experience of our Members, Supporters and other 

respected stakeholders. 
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